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MEMO 
  

To:    All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  

From:    WFG Florida Agency Department  

 Date:    April 24, 2014  

Re:   New email address for Florida Escrow Reconciliation s 

 

Please know the email address for Florida Escrow Re conciliations has changed.  Effective 
immediately, please forward monthly escrow reconcil iation to:  

FLRecons@wfgnationaltitle.com  
  

The Department of Insurance requires that every lic ensed title insurance agent shall, on a monthly 
basis, report their escrow reconciliations and bank  statements, together with the appropriate 
supporting documentation, to each of its underwrite rs, within the reconciliation period.    

It is WFG National Title Insurance Company’s policy  that Corporate Agents should submit 
monthly escrow reconciliations by the last day of t he following month.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG National 
Title Insurance Company and any reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized. This bulletin is intended solely for the 
purpose of underwriting policies of WFG National Title Insurance Company. 


